
To whom it may concern,  
I'm writing in support of the allocation of $10,820,000 for the implementation of the pilot 
planning grant housing begun by Act 186.My niece Emily is an adult with a developmental 
disability, and I support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, 
service-supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities like Emily. 
Thank you for your consideration! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Chris Tormey 
 


